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THE FALCON 

Message from the President 
Once again, St. Joe’s will be holding annual events in September that highlight the end of summer 
and the start of the autumn season.


The first is our Invitational Golf Tournament which will be held on September 8th at Black Birch Golf 
Club in East Haddam.  Proceeds from this event go to St. Joe’s college scholarship fund.


The second is the the Polka Octoberfest on September 22nd featuring Polka Country Musicians 
and Dennis Polisky and the Maestro’s Men.  It will be held in the pavilion and always draws a big 
crowd.  Details for both events are included in this newsletter.


If you are going to take part in the 18/25 NFL Football Pool, payment is due by 9/6/18.  You can pay 
at the bar.


Finally, I’d like thank everyone who took the time to send their email address in order to cut down on 
printing and postage costs for this newsletter.  It was appreciated.  If you didn’t get around to it, you 
can still fill out the form on our website www.stjoespolishclub.com and be added to the list.


Member News 
Congratulations, and welcome, to the following new members:  Christine Edwards, Stephen Petty, 
Marcella Freidenfields, Jamie Guifarro, David Johnson, Suzanne King, Martin Nosal. 

It is with great sadness that we note the passing on July 13th of Elizabeth “Betty” Falco.  Betty was 
a lifelong resident of Colchester and a valued member of St. Joe’s.  Our condolences are sent to her 
husband, Pete, as well as to her many friends and family.  


Cordova Benefit 
A benefit event will be held for members Tim and Suzanne Cordova on August 25th from 1:00 pm to 
5:00 pm.  Suggested donation is $20.00 and will include a chicken BBQ dinner from 1:00 - 3:00, 
raffles, yard games, and live entertainment by T-Ray.  Tickets are available at the club, and on the 
day of the event.   

18th Annual St. Joseph’s Polish Society Memorial Golf Tournament 
The 2018 St. Joseph’s Invitational Golf Tournament, in memory of former Treasurer G. T. Roman, will 
be held on Saturday, September 8, 2018 at Black Birch Golf Club, 10 Banner Road, East Haddam, 
CT.  It is a four-person scramble with a 9:00 am shotgun start.  Cost is $95.00 per golfer (if paid by 
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09/01/18); $105 per golfer if paid after 09/01/18, and includes a steak dinner.  Contact Gail or Craig 
Smith at (860) 537-9626 or gcsmith918@comcast.net 


Interested in sponsoring a hole or donating a raffle prize?  Forms are available in this newsletter, on 
the bulletin board at the club, and on the website stjoepolishciub.com 


Team Captains - Please confirm your team by August 25th.  Contact Gail or Craig Smith at 
860-537-9626 or gcsmith918@comcast.net 


Volunteers Needed - Volunteers are needed for the morning of the golf tournament at 11:00 am, 
and evening clean-up at 5:00 pm.  Contact Don Hibbert at don69dart@sbcglobal.net or Janek 
Gadomski at janek@aol.com to sign up.


Committee Contacts:

Craig & Gail Smith (Chairman/Co-Chairman – 860-537-9626)

Kori Phillips, Tim Cordova, Mark Taranto, Greg Cordova


2018 Polka Dance Schedule 
All Saturday dances include a buffet at 5:30 pm and dancing from 6:00-10:00 pm, unless otherwise 
noted. Call 860-537-2550 to make reservations. 

OCTOBERFEST 
Saturday, September 22nd 


In the Pavilion (rain or shine)

Featuring Polka Country Musicians and Dennis Polisky and the Maestro’s Men


COST:  $10.00 admission - free parking

TIME:  1:00 pm to 7:00 pm


Food available for purchase, beer garden, raffles, and Frauleins!

For more information contact RICHIE 860-598-4117 or KAREN 860-537-3539


Saturday, October 27th - Eddie Forman Orchestra

Saturday, November 10th - Lenny Gomulka & Chicago Push

Sunday, December 16th - Dennis Polisky & the Maestro’s Men - Christmas Polka - Details to follow 

Saturday, January 12th - Joe Milardo & the Musical Cavaliers 
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2018 Memorial Scholarship – Sponsorship Request  
St. Joseph’s Polish Society, Inc. 

395 South Main Street, Colchester, CT 06415 
               860-537-2550 

 
This will be the 18th Annual St. Joseph’s Polish Society Memorial Golf Tournament, in memory 
of G.T. Roman.  All proceeds are used for College Scholarships, which are given to qualified 
college-bound students.  Over the past 17 years we have awarded over $72,000. 
 
The tournament will be held on Saturday, September 8, 2018 at the Black Birch Golf Club in East 
Haddam, CT.   
 
We are asking for your support this year, by sponsoring a hole and/or donating a raffle prize. 
 
A Hole Sponsorship Sign is $50.00, check payable to St. Joseph’s Polish Society.  Hole sponsors 
are invited to the tournament dinner after golf at St. Joseph’s Polish Society.  All donations are 
tax deductible.   
 
❑ I and a guest will be attending the banquet dinner.   
 
Please call Craig Smith (860) 861-3339, mail or drop it off at the above address (weekdays after 
4:00; weekends after 12:00). 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Golf Tournament Sponsor Committee:  Kori Phillips, Tim Cordova, Gail Smith and Craig Smith 
 
 
New Hole Sponsorship Information (Max 4 lines): 
Please include exactly what you would like to have appear on the sign.  If you have changes to 
an existing sign, please indicate any changes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Name: _____________________________________________   Phone: _____________ 
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The Falcon newsletter is a quarterly publication of information and news about St. Joseph’s Polish Society, Inc.  
Question or comments can be directed to Linda Grzeika grzeika@me.com 

MEMBERS:  If you have recently moved, please update your home address by sending an email to 
stjoespolishclub@aol.com.  Email addresses are always welcome!   

St. Joseph’s Polish Society, Inc. 
395 South Main Street 
Colchester, CT  06415
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